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Special Announcement


Currently, there is a global impact from Corona Virus. Let us pray for quick resolution of this  situationand we must take necessary precautionary measures. Therefore, we are making the following special announcements: 


1. Worship is highest priority and we must give our best effort to gather together at all times.

2. You can wear masks inside the sanctuary.

3. Please cover your coughs.

4. Please use soap and hand sanitizers to wash your hands and nails thoroughly. 

5. We will greet one another without the handshake to prevent spread of the virus. 

6. Please pick up bullentins on your own. It will not be passed out. 

7. If you cannot attend the Sunday service, please use our online youtube channel to worship together. You can search “산호세한인장로교회” on youtube.

8. If you have traveled to corona virus infected countries, please self-quarantine yourself at home for at least 14 days and refrain from going outside. 

9. Please refrain from going in and out of infants and elementary church area unless you are a parent or a teacher. 

10. Do not physically touch or hug the young infants and elementary students unles you have permission from their parents. 
  
11. You can attend Bible studies and flock gatherings hosted by the church, but if you are planning to attend or are invited to a non-church related Bible study, please inform one of the  church pastors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]12. Today’s world suffers from constant threat and hardship.  Let us intercede and pray for those who are going through sufferings, let us repent by lifting up prayers of repentance, and let us continue to find peace and hope in our Almighty and Sovereign God. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation!
